
From: Daren Zuk 

Sent: 11 December 2023 13:17 

To: Planning 

Subject: RE: 33 Oldfield Residents Redaction 

 

Hi – this is for 2023/3861/P. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Daren Zuk   
Senior Planner 
Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 

Please note that I will be on annual leave commencing Friday, 15 December 
and returning Tuesday, 2 January 2024.  

 

 

Subject: FW: 33 Oldfield Residents Redaction 

Importance: High 

 

Hi Daren 
 
Do you have a planning reference number? 
 
Thanks 
--  

Subject: FW: 33 Oldfield Residents Redaction 

 

Hello, 

 

Could you please swap out the PDF sent earlier in the week with the one attached? 

 

Thank you, 

Daren 

 

Daren Zuk   
Senior Planner 



Regeneration and Planning 
London Borough of Camden 

 

Subject: 33 Oldfield Residents Redaction 

 

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware – This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious 

Please take extra care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc.  

Daren,   

 

I hope you don’t mind but Phil and I feel very responsible about the Oldfield residents information, 

so I took the two PDF files I sent you and have just redacted their signatures - concerns about 

fraudsters- as well as mobile numbers, flat numbers and, of course, the preamble about how to fill it 

in. For the two residents most sensitive to anonymity, the names are gone too. I would be happy if 

you just posted this PDF as is now on the website if the redaction is OK. 

 

I am sure you will be happy when this planning application is done with as it must be driving you 

mad (as it is us). I would not mind never hearing the word gate again.  

 

Lucy Cottrell  

 

PS As I work in financially services I am paranoid about GDPR so sorry if I seem pedantic. (Of course 

the originals sent to you yesterday will remain in your confidential files as evidence).  

 

 


